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13 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of the additional support and intervention sessions we are providing during the 
spring term to support your child with preparation for their GCSE mathematics exam. I am sure you agree 
that it is essential for your child to achieve the best possible grades at GCSE in their subjects and it is our 
belief that this extra support will improve the chances of them reaching their potential. 

I would very much hope that Year 11 students take advantage of these sessions as they will provide an 
opportunity to revisit prior topics as well as consolidating and building on their subject knowledge.  

The sessions will be led by a mathematics teacher with a small group of students and the material will be 
tailored towards the needs of your child in order to give them all the support they need for the year ahead.  

The intervention timetable will start week commencing 17 January 2022 (Week 1) and will take place in 
G12, from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm  on the following days:  

Foundation Tier Week 1 Tuesday 
 Week 2 Wednesday 

Higher Tier Week 1 Wednesday 
 Week 2 Thursday 

Please encourage your child to attend these sessions and do not hesitate to contact myself with any queries 
you have. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
KS4 Mathematics Co-ordinator 
b_robinson@taverhamhigh.org  

mailto:office@taverhamhigh.org
mailto:b_robinson@taverhamhigh.org

